
 

 

           19 Sep 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have had an overwhelming response to our launch of the Junior Duke programme.  Thank you to those that 
have signed up and made payment already.  Please note that the sign up will close on THURSDAY 22nd 
SEPTEMBER and payments should also be made by this date.  This is so we can arrange the correct number of 
booklets from the organisers. 

  

I am excited to share this journey with your families and I will be in touch again soon to explain how and when 
your child will be ready to bring their booklets home and get started on their chosen challenges. 

  

Kind regards 

Gillian Hadley 

 


